
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Palestine Red Crescent Society Demands Accountability for the Killing of 

Four of its Paramedics in Gaza 

 

11.10.2023. The Palestine Red Crescent Society (PRCS) condemns the intentional 

targeting of PRCS medical teams by Israeli occupation forces in the Gaza strip, 

resulting in the tragic killing of four PRCS paramedics in less than half an hour 

today, despite prior coordination. 

 

PRCS demands accountability for this war crime, urging immediate investigation and 

justice for the victims. Targeting medical personnel is a grave breach to international 

humanitarian law and to humanity. 

 

END. 


